
Each class from Year R to Year 6 had two sessions in the specially set up Story 

Tent. During each session, teacher shared a story from another religion which 

was different to the religion being studied this term. We then discussed the 

story and began to make links between the religion and the ones known by the 

children. (See examples below from Year R and 4) 

  

Each class then showed their learning in their RE Big Book (see an example 

below from Year 1) 

 



This was publicised via each classes Dojo page (see an example below from Year 

5) and also in the RE / CW Newsletter (and the school newsletter too). 

See below for parents feedback too! 

 

 


